
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

Reception Height and Weight 

Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

 

Trailblazers Coffee Afternoon  

Thursday 5th May 2:15pm 

 

Terrific Tigers Class Assembly  

Parents Welcome  

Thursday 12th May - 2:30pm  

 

Charming Cheetahs Class Assembly  

Parents Welcome  

Friday 13th May - 2:30pm  

 

Deadline for Y4 to order leavers      

hoodies from Smart Uniform 

Friday 13th May  

 

Nursery Forest Schools Parent          

Engagement  

Thursday 12th May 1:15pm  

 

Nursery Open Morning  

Tuesday 24th May  

 

PTFA meeting  

Wednesday 25th May 2:00pm 

 

Y2 Parent Engagement  

Thursday 26th May  

 

Young Voices  

26th May 2022 

 

Summer Fayre  

17th June 2022 

 

Easter Break  

11th April - 22nd April  

May Day  

Monday 2nd May  

May Half-Term  

30th May - 3rd June  

Inset Day  

6th June  

 

29th April 2022 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 93.5%     Busy Bees 72.5%  

Terrific Tigers 100%      Charming Cheetahs 98.5% 

Perfect Panthers 97%            Learning Lions  92.6% 

Super Squirrels 93.3%  Brilliant Badgers 95.3%   Wise Owls 100%        

The winners for last week are Terrific Tigers and Wise Owls well done! 

Last weeks whole school attendance was 93.6%  

Our whole school target is 97.5% 

We monitor all children’s attendance very closely with the support of our Education Welfare Officer  

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Please remember that the office email address is now admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk  

The Queens Platinum Jubilee 

We are getting ready to celebrate this event on Friday 10th June and here is a flavour of 

the plans:- 

 A street party  - (fingers cross for good weather)  where all children will eat lunch     

together outside. 

 Learning about the Queens life, her role and special events. 

 A special celebration gift for all children to take home. 

 A fun day filled with treats and surprises. 

 

 

 

NOW WE NEED YOUR HELP 

To support in organising such events, we would like to raise some school funds  with the     

support of the PTFA (Parents Teachers Friends Association). 

Currently we do not have an active PTFA, this has been due to the Covid restrictions,                

however we would very much like to reinstate this working group of parents and friends. 

  The purpose of the PTFA is to discuss and plan forthcoming events and more importantly 

help by giving a little time, any amount of support is greatly appreciated.  

 Our next meeting will be  on Wednesday 25th May at 2:00pm to discuss planning the       

summer fayre,  your attendance here would be welcomed. If you are unable to attend the 

meeting but would like to offer help in some way please  let us know by contacting the    

office.  Thank you!  

Forthcoming Fund Raising Events 

 Splat the Staff, back by popular demand - watch this space, date to be arranged. 

 Non-uniform day Friday 27th May  in exchange for a gift for the Summer Fayre.         

 Nursery & Reception children to bring toiletries such as bubble bath, Year 1 and Year 2 children to bring in 
chocolate or sweets and Year 3 and 4 children to bring in bottles. 

 



Theme of the week 

Being supportive of people for disabilities—Deaf Awareness 

School Meals 

We are on week 3 of the lunch menu next week  

House Points  

Mars – 248 Jupiter – 220 

Earth -  343  Saturn - 228 

This weeks winners are JUPITER 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS  

 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a      
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest:- 

Tixie Tisor, Olivia Peake 

Children’s News  

Well done to the children below for their out of school                   
achievements! 

Aimee Pierpoint recieved her first badge for Rainbows. The 
‘Helper’ badge.  

Ryan Antrobus won a trophy for ‘Great Goalkeeping’ from Biddulph 
Predators.  

Millie Carr took part in a drama show and performed in front of an 
audience. She received a certificate for taking part.   

Bodhi Russell was awarded his orange belt in junior kick-boxing.  

Reception Height and Weight Checks  

A reminder that on Tuesday 3rd May the school nurse team will be in to complete 

height and weight checks on all Reception Pupils. If you wish to opt out please 

contact the school office.  

All information can be found on the school website - http://

kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/reception-height-and-weight-checks-information/ 

The Reception Health Questionnaire can also be found on the school website for 

you to complete - http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/reception-health-questionnaire/ 

Kool Kids Before and After School Club 

As of next week, from Tuesday 3rd May the Kool Kids Before and After 
School Club will be returning to their usual room. 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused whilst the electrical re-wiring work 
was taking place  

Trim Trail 

To avoid any accidents, please be reminded not to let your children 
play on the trim trail or exercise equipment before or after school. 

Suki’s Free Breakfast for Children. 

Suki’s our local  community café are supporting families with a free children’s 

breakfast 7 days a week.  See https://sukisonline.co.uk/order-now#breakfast 

Absence Protocol 

Any absence  affect your child’s  school attendance.  If  your child is poorly please 

phone the school, so we are aware of the reason for absence and can inform the 

class teacher. 

 We work closely with Education Welfare to support  families where attendance is a 

concern.  

    

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - Alice Hammond 

 Clever Caterpillars - Ella Totton  

 Busy Bees - George Deakin 

 Terrific Tigers - Lily Wain 

 Charming Cheetahs - Keisha  

 Perfect Panthers - Lillie Hargreaves 

 Learning Lions - Ava Perry 

 Super Squirrels - Thomas Deaville 

 Wise Owls - James Ratcliffe  

 Brilliant Badgers - Harry Bailey 
                 

Rainbow Reader 

 Little Ladybirds - Effie Timms 

 Clever Caterpillars - Rowan Clulow 

 Busy Bees - Ezra Knapper 

 Terrific Tigers - Parker Worth 

 Charming Cheetahs - Fearne Harvey 

 Perfect Panthers - Niamh Roberts 

 Learning Lions - Poppy Jones 

 Super Squirrels - Matthew Merril 

 Wise Owls - Anneliese Roberts 

 Brilliant Badgers - Harry Wint 

  

Phonics Superhero 

 Little Ladybirds - Rebacca Wood 

 Clever Caterpillars - Henry Goodwin 

 Busy Bees - Millie-Rose Betton 

 Terrific Tigers - Layla Gartside  

 Charming Cheetahs - Frankie Aspey 

 Perfect Panthers – Verity Hill 

 Learning Lions - Oliver Hawthorne 

TT Rock Star 

 Super Squirrels - Mailli Holley 

 Wise Owls - Reuben Thorley 

 Brilliant Badgers - Layla-Mae Hughes  

  

 

https://sukisonline.co.uk/


Year 3 Class Assemblies 

Thank you to all of the parents and carers that attending our Year 3 class assemblies this week, we hope 
you enjoyed them.  

Year 1 Library Visits 

This term, pupils in Year 1 will be visiting Biddulph Library.  

Parent’s of pupils in Charming Cheetahs will have received a letter this week containing further information      
regarding their visit on Thursday 5th May.  

Parent’s of pupils in Terrific Tigers will be receiving their letter soon in preparation for their visit on Thursday 26th 
May.  

Year 1 Phonics Information Session 

For any one who was unable to attend a previous phonics information session or indeed if you would like to attend 
again, we are running an information session for Year 1 parents  in preparation to the Phonics Screening in June on 
Monday 9th May at 2:30pm.  It will be an opportunity for you to find out more about the Phonics Screening and ask 

any questions you may have.   

We encourage you to attend this meeting, as important useful information will be shared. 

 

 

 
 

Year 1 Class Assemblies  

Y1 parents will soon be invited to join us in watching children present their assembly.  

 This will take place on Thursday 12th May at 2.30pm for Terrific Tigers and on Friday 13th May at 2.30pm for Charming 
Cheetahs.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  
 


